Mr. David Ward

Ward Personnel

Enterprise House

Marina Commercial Park

Centre Park Road

Cork



52 - 55 Lower Camden Street
Dublin 2, Ireland
tel: +353 1 417 7777
fax: +353 1 475 7362
email: info@concern.net

www.concern.net

30th November 2017

DSN: 1456562

Dear David,

Thank you so much to Ward Personnel for your very generous gift of €2,500 towards the Concern Village Gift Store this Christmas, in lieu of Christmas gifts to your customers. Your donation will make a lasting difference to some of the poorest and most vulnerable people in the world.

For nearly 50 years, Concern's singular focus has been to make lasting improvements in the lives of the extreme poor in some of the most challenging regions of the world. The proof of that ambitious work can be seen in thousands of communities and families around the world. In everyday stories of transformation. In reduced suffering. Improved food security. Smarter food production. Better quality of life. Healthier babies. Children going to school. Empowerment.

Today, our work is needed more than ever, which is why our Village Gift Store is playing such a vital role in ensuring our global neighbours aren't forgotten this Christmas.

This Christmas, you chose to reduce suffering and give help to the people who most need it. Thank you.

Thank you again to Ward Personnel for your continued support of Concern. We wish you and yours a peaceful and happy Christmas and a prosperous new year.

Kind regards,

Dawn Lonergan

Corporate and Major Donor Executive

01 479 1301